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We are proud to announce that the Yale Film Study Center has received a 2017 Preservation Grant from
the National Film Preservation Foundation [1] to support preservation of 16 MILLIMETER EARRINGS, a 1979 film
by director and Yale alumnus Robert Withers made in collaboration with Meredith Monk. Learn more about this
project here [2].
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